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Dear Parent / Carer,

Seesaw

This term at Bushes, all classes will start using the app Seesaw to share aspects of your
child’s learning with you. Seesaw allows pupils and staff to upload examples of learning to a
secure, personal learning journal that can only be access using a unique QR code (like a
barcode). You can download the app and notifications via email, which prompt you to open
the app and see work that your child has shared. Seesaw has been piloted in previous years
and is a very popular and effective way of sharing your child’s learning.

As we are developing our use of Seesaw in the classroom, there is no timescale on how
often you will receive updates of your child’s {earning via the app.

Every pupil will be given a classroom Seesaw account to start uploading their learning. If you
have any questions or concerns regarding the use of Seesaw, please contact the school
office,

We look forward to sharing your child’s learning with you.

Kindest Regards,

Scott Bannerman

Digital Learning Coordinator
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